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Doctors should have the freedom of their beliefs as much as the general public as long as it doesn’t harm
patients if they don’t believe in abortion they can say so and the patient can use another doctor . The only
problem | see is that your discriminating against doctors who have beliefs and you want PC leftist views to
prevail

Jan smith
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